Addendum No. 1
Request for Proposals (RFP)
(Solicitation #4982)

NewHolly Youth Education and Enrichment
Addendum Issued on Monday, July 17, 2017
The following information clarifies information in the above referenced RFP:
This Addendum lists questions for clarification of entries mentioned in the RFP and Seattle Housing Authority (SHA) responses. 
Question 1. I wasn’t able to make it to the Pre-Submittal meeting. I have gone over the RFP and would like to discuss it more with you and ask some questions. Is there any way you could meet with us?  
SHA Response:  If you were unable to attend the Pre-Submittal meeting, your questions will need to be sent in writing by email prior to the Deadline for Questions date. In the event there are changes or clarifications to the RFP, SHA will issue an addendum and will have the addendum published on SHA’s website. It is the responsibility of proposers to check the website before submitting and downloading any addendum issued.  
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